
    April 2012  
 

Club Highlights:  

Isle-ettes BOD Meeting - April 3 

Dinner with the Dogs - April 4 

Social SailingðApril 4 

Easter Buffet - April 8 

Isle-ettes General Meeting - April 10 

ROBP - April 11 

Cork & Fork - April 11 

S Kingsway Golf Tournament April 12 

Trivia - April 14 

PHRF Sailboat Race -  April 14 

Lecture Series - April 17 

Bingo - April 19 

Birthday/Anniversary Night - April 25 

IYC BOD Meeting - April 26 

Seafood Extravaganza - April 28 

 

Coming Up:  

Isle-ettes General Meeting - May 8 

Trivia - May 12 

Motherôs Day Brunch - May 13 

Cork & Fork - May 16 

Memorial Weekend Bash May 25 - 27 

Blessing of the Fleet - May 28 
 

Save the Dates!  

 March 4, the 36th Fleet Review was conducted as 

circuit of the docked yachts, with appropriate 

acknowledgement by all parties. Following this 

navigational process, the Blue Gavel kindly served their 

traditional libations, enjoyed by all attendees. At the 

opportune time, the Blue Gavel conducted their 

inspirational and moving Retreat. We thank you all and 

heartily endorse the continuation of this American Flag 

ceremony, scheduled for various times during the 

coming months.   

 During this past month, we had a very pleasant and surprising ñinterviewò 

with a west coast member Club from the Florida Council of Yacht Clubs.  The 

associated Clubôs committee members & officers were dispatched to discuss 

various reasons our Club is so successfully managed and our membership so 

hospitable. They interviewed committee members & employees. The visiting 

clubôs conclusions were top honors for IYCôs friendly atmosphere and wonderful 

reception of guests, something to be copied by others. The IYC management of 

finances and club resources were accepted as methods to be emulated. The 

visitors also discussed methods to improve their marina facilities. Taking the 

time to help others is a club trait, envied by many. This requested interview 

leads all IYC members to be viewed as unsurpassed as a conjoined group. 

Helping this visiting Club & others does not infringe on our members, as all are 

distanced from our locale. 

 The Isle-ettes 36th Change of Watch led to another very well received 

Compass Fund donation, designated to continue the patio/pool area upgrades. 

Thank you from all Club members. 

 Most of the Leukemia/Lymphoma Society Regatta & associated sports 

events have been completed. A great big Animated Cheer for all our 

contributing & participating members as well as all others who were part of the 

festivities. Jim Nuzzo, Vice Commodore, has spent months soliciting donations, 

competitors, sponsors & helpers. Please make him aware of our thanks. Again, 

this event brings the Club interactively into the community.  

 Yachting has shown an upswing, despite the shattering fuel costs. We have 

had many visiting boats & Club cruises. These cruises continue to ascribe to our 

title, Isles Yacht Club. By the same token, Club brings into play all our 

harmonious activities currently available and enjoyed by all.  

 Very cordially, 

 

FROM THE BRIDGE 
FRED HANNON, COMMODORE  
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 With the wonderful winter weather, we are experiencing 

a successful season with increased activity in almost all areas 

of the club. We are even experiencing an increase in the 

number of visiting boaters in spite of the fuel concerns.  The 

feedback from our guests have nothing but rave reviews 

from the Hospitality Committee greeting to the quality of 

product coming out of the kitchen.  Throughout the FCYC, 

the IYC reputation has definitely put your Club in the upper 

echelon of clubs.  A recent validation of this, is the fact that 

Naples Yacht and Sailing sent a flotilla to Punta Gorda to 

perform a bench marking exercise and to experience Isles 

Yacht Club first hand. It was a nice compliment to the staff 

and leadership of the Club. They stayed on property for a 

few nights and were even able to experience a fun night 

with the Trivia Master.  

 In managing your club, we are constantly looking for 

ways to improve operations for all parties involved, whether 

it be a member, guest visitation or the manner in which we 

treat our valued employees. Your feedback is extremely 

important and a useful managerial tool. The comment cards 

are reviewed weekly, tabulated and shared with the staff.  

Management and the Board of Directors are interested in 

General Managerõs Corner 
Jake Williams, CCM  

providing the best possible goods and services in a cost 

effective manner in all areas.  Please take the time to 

provide us with open, honest feedback so we can 

continuously improve Club operations. 

 While discussing Club operations, please join me in 

wishing Lou LaSalle well as he moves into retirement. Lou 

shared 11 years of his life with the club and was invaluable 

in the transition from the old facility into the wonderful 

clubhouse we enjoy today.  Lou's responsibility this past year 

was handling Port Supply orders for members.  This is a 

service that results in significant savings for members and 

will the dock staff will continue this service.  

 Please extend best wishes to our Bar Manager David 

McDowell, for a speedy recovery.  Dave recently had a few 

discs in his neck tended to. Also extend congratulations to 

Randy Madsen as he assumes the position of Assistant 

General Manager and to Becky Trainor, our Dining Room 

Manager. We are very fortunate to have these talented, 

dedicated individuals in leadership positions. They play a big 

role in the quality operation of our club and are a major 

reason we are able to attract and retain the great staff we 

enjoy today. 

 The marine fire suppression system was replaced on 

time, within budget, and with a system that will provide a 

significantly longer useful life. Thanks to Mr. Grossman and 

Mr. Hannon for the invaluable efforts and the cooperation of 

the city.  This past month we replaced a number of pilings. 

This is part of our ongoing maintenance programs. In late 

April or early May, we will be reworking the tennis courts. 

Our tennis contractor will scrape, level, add approximately 3 

tons of Har-tru per court, and replace all lines. This process 

should take place every four or five years . Tending to this 

maintenance  issue will address the recurring dead spots we 

have been chasing for the last few years. 

Thanks for a great start to a new watch and please let us 

know how we may better serve you and your guests.   

 Jake  
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Featured Wines of the Month  

$2.00 from every bottle sold goes to the 
 Compass fund for the Wine cabinet. 

 

From the Buena Vista Winery  

2009 Carneros Chardonnay - $25 

2009 Carneros Pinot Noir - $25 

2008 The Count, Founders Reserve- $30 
 

See the FRONT BURNER for tasting notes and  
information on the Buena Vista winery. 

 

Many thanks to all of the members who have contributed to 
the temperature controlled wine storage built in for the Main 
Dining Room.  To date, we have reached 70% of our  
fundraising goal. 



Isles Yacht Club - The LOG - April 2012 

3 

  

  So, it seems as if we skipped through spring and jumped 

right into summer.  Oh well, Iôll take the great weather 

weôve had lately over cold and dreary any day. 

 We have an early Easter this year so donôt forget to 

make your reservations for a traditional Easter Sunday 

Brunch. We have pulled out all the stops and put together a 

fantastic menu for all to enjoy with friends and family.  

 Speaking of reservations, a great big thank you to 

everyone that has been making them! We have had the 

greatest reservation participation, not only for special events 

but for ala carte dining in the Main Dining Room. This is 

important because it helps us staff and schedule our Food & 

Beverage team to provide the best member experience 

possible. 

 We want the Club to be your go to spot any time you 

are trying to decide where to go out for a quick burger and a 

cold beer, a family celebration that needs the extra attention 

only your Club can provide or just a really nice dinner and a 

bottle of wine with your significant other.  

 We are continuously raising the bar as well as our 

expectations of each other as team members. We will have 

regular training sessions in both the front and back of the 

house with a specific goal for the month. In April, we will 

focus on providing better service on the floor. I would like to 

see the servers be able to take more time with you at the 

table and not feel rushed or make you feel rushed. We 

should be able to answer all of your questions about the 

menu and provide basic wine knowledge or 

recommendations. In the kitchen we will be working on 

communication between the expediter, culinary team, and 

service team. Hot food hot and cold food cold.  

 I would personally like to welcome Mrs. Nancy 

Grossman as the new Food & Beverage chair. Mrs. 

Grossman has extensive knowledge of both food & wine and 

Iôm sure will make a positive contribution to our Club. I 

would also like to say thank you to Mrs. Anita Lenes for 

staying on board to see the built in wine cabinet come to 

fruition.  

 Our featured wines this month are a win, win, win for 

everyone. We were able to make a special purchase on 

some incredible wines from the Buena Vista Winery in 

California just outside of Sonoma. Buena Vista is Californiaôs 

oldest premium winery, founded in 1857 and producing 

great juice ever since. So please take advantage of these 

wines because they are only here and at this price point for 

a limited time.  

 WIN #1 :  Because the winery is going through a label 

change the Club was able to by these wines at a great price. 

 WIN #2: Because of the pricing we received on the 

wine, we are able to pass this savings directly on to you the 

membership. 

 WIN #3: For every bottle you purchase during the 

month of April we will contribute $2.00 towards the 

acquisition of the Main Dining Room wine cabinet. 

 2009 Carneros Chardonnay  - The 2009 Carneros 

Chardonnay offers enticing aromas of sweet vanilla, fresh 

kiwi and pineapple fruit against a creamy background. On 

the palate, the wine's crisp acidity complements the intense 

flavors of rich apple, pear and vibrant peaches before 

culminating in a long, creamy finish that is typical of 

Carneros Chardonnays.  $25 

 2009 Carneros Pinot Noir  - Aromatic notes of black 

cherry and cranberry rise subtly out of the glass and evolve 

into scents of rose hips and eucalyptus. On the palate, the 

tannins are lightened by a nice acidity that makes this a very 

balanced wine. $25 

 2008 The Count, Founders Reserve  - The wine's 

bouquet opens beautifully with rich aromas of black currant, 

cherries and just a hint of espresso. Smooth on the palate, 

the wine offers flavors of plum and blackberry that gently 

give way to cardamom on the long, silky finish.  $30  

 Green initiative - the bottled water we buy for the 

Club is producing a Guy Harvey label that 20% of the 

proceeds go directly to tropical reef care on the Florida 

coastline. For all of us here at the Club what a great way to 

have a direct impact on the waters we love and cherish.  

  Bon Appétit,  

      Randy 

 Back by popular demand is our Dinner with the Dogs 

on Wednesday, April 4 th .  Bring your 4 -legged family 

members to dinner on the patio and enjoy the company of 

other dog lovers and their pets. And of course, the doggy 

menu will be available too!  

 Seafood Extravaganza Saturday, April 28 and if 
you remember how great it was last year it is going to be 

even bigger and better so make reservations early as it will 
absolutely sell out. 

 Looking ahead to Mayé.Our grand memorial weekend 
festivities will be held once again this year.  Get your boats 

in shape, you donôt want to miss this great event. The 
weekend festivities will include; a Dock Party, Movies at the 

Pool, BBQ Pig Roast, pool games and I might see a pie in 

your future!!!  

 Boat slips will be available, check in with our dock staff 
to reserve a slip. Keep an eye out for the May LOG and the 
website for more details.  

 See you around the club! 

      Janie 

Front Burner 
Randy Madsen  

Entertainment  
Janie Duke  
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IYC Lecture Series 
Ford Cooper  

Tuesday, April 17,  Banquet Room - 4:00pm   

The AMIkids of Crossroads Wilderness: A Progress Report by 

Executive Director John M. Davidson & some of the AMIkids 

 We first heard two years ago about AMIkids Crossroads 

Wilderness, a juvenile detention center without walls serving 

Southwest Florida.  AMIkids (AMI stands for Associated 

Marine Institutes) is a national non -profit organization that 

has various youth correctional facilities around the country. 

Crossroads Wilderness is the center serving Charlotte county. 

 Crossroads provides a healthy and constructive yet 

structured environment for dealing with youths who have run 

into trouble with the law but have been given an opportunity 

by the courts to get their lives back on track without being 

sentenced to traditional detention facilities.  Mr. Davidson will 

describe for us the unusually low rate of recidivism of the 

boys who go through AMIkids programs.  Some of us from 

IYC sponsored a "pizza party" night for the boys and were 

given a tour of the facility.  Another group from IYC visited 

Crossroads Wilderness again last spring and were able to help 

them refurbish some of the rather worn equipment of their 

fitness center.  

 We have invited John Davidson to speak to us April 17, 

along with a couple of the Crossroads boys to give us an 

update on progress and developments at the center.  John 

has been Executive Director of AMIkids Crossroads since 

June, 2010. This will be his first speaking engagement at IYC.  

Prior to his current position John has held various staff and 

senior executive positions with other AMIkids facilities in 

Florida and Missouri.  We think you will be very favorably 

impressed by what AMIkids at Crossroads Wilderness and 

elsewhere is doing with seriously at risk youths. 

 Greetings Singles:  Spring is here!  Aren't you 
glad? First on the agenda - we have changed our name to:   
IYC Singles and Friends Activities. 

Sunday, April 1 : Our (almost) monthly trip to the movie.  The 
matinee at Town Center Mall followed by dinner in the 
vicinity. We plan to meet in the IYC parking lot between 12:30 
and 1:00pm.  Call one of us to confirm and decide on a film.   

Sunday, April 8:  Easter Dinner/Buffet.  Shall we wear our 
Easter bonnets?  Check the LOG for times and call us to 
coordinate and organize our table and we will make the 
reservations.  

Thursday, April 19:  Bingo Night - another good night to come 
to the Club - let's get a table together - remember, even YOU 
could win.  

Saturday, April 28:   Seafood Extravaganza -  Dinner Buffet -
  what a treat! Shall we get a table?  

FUTURE DATES:  

¶ Sunday, May 13 - Motherôs Day: Brunch at the Club.  

¶ Saturday & Sunday, May 26 -27: Memorial Day Weekend 

¶ Sunday, May 28 : Blessing of the Fleet  

 
"Enjoy yourself. These are the ógood old daysô  

you're going to miss in the years ahead." 
 

 Bee McCarthy 637-6637ÅMargaret Byrne 575-0442  
 Marcia Clark 575-4330  

IYC Singles & Friends Activities 
Bee McCarthy  

New Member  

Sponsor Incentive  

 

Members who sponsor Single, Family,  
or Business Memberships are eligible to receive a 

$250.00 Food & Beverage Credit   
for each individual member they sponsor. 

It does not  apply to Trial or Seasonal Memberships.  It 

does  apply in the event the Trial Membership converts 

to a Regular Full-Time membership category. 
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���� Change of Watch ����    March 1, 2012  


